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WAY 3 1 1984

Docket No. 50-266
Docket No. 50-301 )

Wisconsin Electric Power Company )
ATTN: .Mr. Sol Burstein

Executive Vice President
Power Plants

231 West Michigan 1

Milwaukee, WI 53201 |
l

Gentlemen:

Thank you'for your letter dated May 24, 1984, informing us of the steps you
have taken to correct the noncompliance and the concerns which we brought to
your attention in Inspection Report No. 50-266/84-04; 50-301/84-03 forwarded
by our letter dated May 2,1984. We will examine these matters during a subse- 1

quent inspection.
'

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

" Original afgeted,by W. D. Shafor"

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

-cc: J. J. Zach, Plant Manager

| cc w/ltr dtd 5/24/84:
| DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII
John J. Duffy, Chief

Boiler Section -

Peter Anderson, Wisconsin's
Environmental Decade

Ness Flores, Chairperson
Wisconsin Public Service
Commission
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